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THE ROYAL SOCIETY OF CANADA
OTTAWA

March 20th, 1929.

Dear Sir,

With reference to circular letter of 
March 1st. in which you were advised that the annual 
meeting of the Society would be held in Ottawa on May 21,
22 and 23, it has been decided, in order to suit the 
convenience of the Canadian Universities Conference, which 
will be held in Ottawa in the same week, to change the dates 
of our meeting to May 20, 21 and 22 with a Council meeting 
on the evening of May 19.

Yours faithfully,

LAWRENCE J. BURPEE
Honorary Secretary.
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